School Messenger
10-31-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· The Book Fair is this week. Flyers went home last week.  Please email our Media Center Specialist at diane.dutton@acboe.net if you have any questions. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Red Ribbon Week was a huge success.  Thank you so much for the great participation every day.  
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
We have made it through the first three months of school.  Parents, keep up the great work!  I hope you all have a wonderful day, a fantastic week, and Go Eagles!!


